Minutes from PCA Executive Council Meetings

Meeting was held on February 21, 2015
General Information:

The PCA Executive Council meets every 3 months, including a meeting on the first night of the conference (before the welcome reception).  These meetings include the PCA leadership: President, President-Elect, Past President, Treasurer, and Secretary.  Voting members at each meeting also include a president or representing member from each PCA division or chapter.

These meetings are also open to any PCA member who would like to come and listen or offer input.  Members who are not in leadership positions are not permitted to vote on different motions.  At the same time, much can be learned from each PCA member and all are welcome to attend meetings.

The information below is meant to give our members a basic idea of what is discussed in Executive Council meetings.  This information is not exhaustive.  If you find that the topics here are interesting to you, please consider holding a leadership position.  Joining most PCA divisions does not require a large monetary commitment.  The current members and leadership are aware of open positions.  Remember, PCA acts as a voice for professional counselors in Pennsylvania.  This role is crucial.

Here is a list of division names and their accompanying acronyms:

PACAC – Pennsylvania Association of Child and Adolescent Counselors

PACES – Pennsylvania Association of Counselor Education & Supervision

PALGBTIC – Pennsylvania Association for Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, & Transgender Issues in Counseling

PAMCD – Pennsylvania Association of Multicultural Counseling & Development

PASGW – Pennsylvania Association of Specialists in Group Work (in moratorium) 
PAMHCA – Pennsylvania Mental Health Counselors Association

PSCA – Pennsylvania School Counselors Association

Meeting-Specific Information:
· PCA's agreement with Therapysites was discontinued due to lack of interest and conflict of interest with Multiview.
· There was discussion of a survey for licensed members about which insurances they accept and whether there is difficulty with becoming paneled on a specific one. Ways of reaching LPCs were also explored.

· Brian will be using university access to Survey Monkey to will enable us to use e-mail balloting for elections. Members who do not have an e-mail address on file will still be sent a paper ballot.

· The budget was approved and the importance of having more website traffic was again stressed.

· Gmail is going to be used to create a listserv for further communication between executive board members.

· There was also some discussion of the feasibility of mini conferences in the eastern and western part of the state.
· There was a suggestion to create a monthly profile of members asking questions such as what motivated them to me a professional counselor. Such profiles would include a counselor educator, a licensed professional counselor, and a student.
